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Crews to Open Main Street by Monday, February 10, 2020  

As Construction continues on Bridge Replacement Project in Los Lunas  
Project Expected to Last Through Spring 2021 

 

 

LOS LUNAS– Crews are scheduled to open two lanes in each direction (eastbound and westbound) on Main 

Street in Los Lunas by Monday, Feb. 10, 2020 as construction continues on a project to replace the Main Street 

Bridge crossing the Rio Grande. 

 

While Main Street will be open, access to the Middle Rio Grande Conservancy District's gates in the construction 

area will be closed to the public, with access provided only to authorized or emergency vehicles. 

Additional phases will follow this phase of construction, with completion scheduled in spring 2021. 

FNF is the contractor for the project. Regular work hours are Monday-Friday 7 a.m.-5 p.m.  

 

In addition to bridge replacement, the project also includes utility improvements, ADA ramps and erosion 

control for area. 

 

For updated construction information, visit www.nmroads.com.  All construction is weather permitting and 

subject to change without notice. 
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